
 

Second 140-foot Icebreaking Tug Starts Renovation Process 

The Coast Guard began renovation work to extend the service life of the 140-foot 
icebreaking tug Penobscot Bay at the Coast Guard Yard in Curtis Bay, Maryland, Feb. 2, 
2015. Penobscot Bay is the second icebreaking tug to undergo a service life extension 
project as part of the In-Service Vessel Sustainment program. Work will include 
upgrades to propulsion and electrical systems, replacement of the boat-launching davit 
and habitability improvements. U.S. Coast Guard photo. 


	/
	Second 140-foot Icebreaking Tug Starts Renovation Process

